
 

 

GLS/C/950-25  CIRCULAR     06 January 2025   
PARIKSHA PE CHARCHA (PPC) 2025 

 
Dear Parent, 

 
As you are aware, the 8th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha (PPC) which is an interactive program of Honorable 
Prime Minister with students, teachers and parents is going to be organized in January 2025. 
 
 
The registrations for 8th edition of Pariksha Pe Charcha are open. 
 
 
An online multiple choice questions competition is being conducted at https://innovateindia1.mygov.in for 
the students of class 6th to 12th and the participating students shall be selected to be featured in PPC 2025. 
 

You are requested to check the following links:- https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GiyWsZ-nMuY ; 
https://cbseacademic.nic.in/web_material/Circulars/2024/PPC_2025_Login.pdf for guidance with 
respect to the participation process. 

 

We encourage all our students from Grades 6 to 9 to participate in this programme. 

Warm regards, 

  
 
Asha Alexander       آشا ألكسندر  
Principal             مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
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